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Mr Patrick Hodder
Committee Secretary
Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee

Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Hodder

I am writing to advise that there was a factual error in the opening statement I tabled at the
National Indigenous Australians Agency’s Additional Budget Estimates hearing on Friday
16 February 2024.

The third paragraph on page 2 currently states: “To date, almost 900 applicants have been
found eligible for redress and 844 survivors have received a redress payment equating to a
total $67,048,666.”

This should read “To date, almost 900 applicants have been found eligible for redress and
819 survivors have received a redress payment equating to a total $67,048,666.”

Yours sincerely

JODY BROUN
Chief Executive Officer

March 2024
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